PUBLIC NOTICE
Application for a new Premises Licence under Section 17 of the Licensing Act 2003
NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN THAT an application has been made to Wyre Council for a new premises licence which is summarised below.
Any person wishing to make representations about this application may do so in writing to: The Licensing Section, Wyre Council, Civic Centre, Breck Road, Poulton-le-Fylde, FY6 7PU or by email to licensing@wyre.gov.uk no later than 28 days after the date of this notice (as below). Representations received after this date will not be considered.
Applicant: Wyre Council – Communication and Visitor Economy
Premises: Cottam Hall Playing Fields, Poulton-le-Fylde, FY6 7RH
[bookmark: _Hlk187313574]The application is for: Regulated entertainment of live and recorded music between 10.00 and 18.00 on Saturday 27th July 2025 between 1000hrs and 1800hrs.
Saturday 25th July 2026 between 1000hrs and 1800hrs.
Saturday 24th  July 2027 between 1000hrs and 1800hrs.

A copy of the application can be viewed at the Licensing Authority’s address during normal office hours.
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with this application, the maximum fine on summary conviction being £5,000. 
Date of this notice: 25 February 2025
Date this notice to be removed from website: 26 March 2025
ADVERT TO BE PLACED IN NEWSPAPER
